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The Canadian Ambassador to the United States of America to the Secretarb
of State of the United States of America.

CANADIANE EMBASSY

WASHINGTON, D.C.
October 2, 1961

No. 695

SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your note of October 2, 1961, in which ypropose that the United States membership of the Joint United Stat<Canadian Committee on Trta7 !-nA -

the G
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The Honourable Dean Rusk,
Secretary of State of the United States,

Washington, D.C.


